
1

Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, December 22, 2008 10:50 AM
To: 'Grayson, Terry L (DXT Services)'
Subject: RE: RO 0459 Unocal # 6419, 6401 Dublin Blvd, Dublin, CA 94568 Work Plan extension 

request

Hello Terry, 

 

Your request for an extension is acceptable.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Paresh C. Khatri 

Hazardous Materials Specialist 

Alameda County Environmental Health 
Local Oversight Program 

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 

  

Phone: (510) 777-2478 
Fax: (510) 337-9335 

  

E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 

  

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 

 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and 

may contain confidential and protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is 

prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the 

original message. 

 

From: Grayson, Terry L (DXT Services) [mailto:Terry.L.Grayson@contractor.conocophillips.com]  

Sent: Monday, December 22, 2008 10:46 AM 

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 
Subject: RO 0459 Unocal # 6419, 6401 Dublin Blvd, Dublin, CA 94568 Work Plan extension request 

 

Dear Paresh,  

Due to some of the complexity of the project at 6401 Dublin Blvd I am requesting a Work Plan extension from the 
requested 12/15/08 date till February 15th 2009 (60 days). It is our full intent to have the Work Plan to you sooner then the 
revised requested date and I thank you for your time on this matter. 

Again, thanks you for your understanding, patience and hopeful approval of this request.  

Terry L. Grayson  
DXT SERVICES  
Approved Services Provider of ConocoPhillips  

Client Services Contact Information  
76 Broadway Street  
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Sacramento, CA 95818  
916-558-7666 o  
916-558-7639 f  


